
  
November 
18, 2024 
 
Dear Pharmaceutical (Sponsor), 
 
On behalf of the King Tide Challenge Foundation, we would like to invite you to support the upcoming  
Make a SPLASH Fundraising Event to be held on January 11, 2025.  More Registration details for event HERE. 
 
Your encouragement helps us continue in our mission to support skin cancer research at UCSD while educating 
the public about long-term sun exposure.  See Make a SPLASH event, program agenda and sponsorship 
opportunities below.  We are excited to announce that several of the UCSD Medical Oncology Physicians will 
be joining and/or speaking at this event. 
 
In addition to the Make a SPLASH Event, our annual beach walk provides a venue for hundreds of locals to 
enjoy sections of our Southern California coastline like they’ve never seen it before – all while raising money 
for research that will benefit people far and wide. 

 
Thank you again for your support!  
Sincerely,  

 
Chris Swanner, Founder 
The King Tide Challenge Foundation is a recognized 501(c)(3) not-for-profit organization, EIN 32-0738005 

https://www.kingtidechallenge.com/
https://www.kingtidechallenge.com/pharmaceutical-sponsors/
https://www.kingtidechallenge.com/pharmaceutical-sponsors/

